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Auckland Council Group CFO resigns

Auckland Council’s Group Chief Financial Officer Peter Gudsell has announced his
resignation from the organisation after three years in the job, heading for a new role in
the private sector.

He will remain with the council until the end of February 2024, before joining Southern
Cross Healthcare Limited as Chief Financial Officer, reporting to the Chief Executive, in
March 2024.

Mr Gudsell’s departure will come after he and his team has delivered the council’s 10-
year Budget consultation document.

Chief Executive Phil Wilson acknowledges Mr Gudsell’s contribution to the Auckland
Council Group.

“He has led an award-winning team of talented finance experts to deliver budgets,
savings targets and innovative initiatives, like our sustainable finance programmes,
through one of the toughest periods this council has faced.

“On behalf of us all, | wish him the very best as he embarks on a new chapter in his
career and thank him for his service to the financial stability of Tamaki Makaurau. Nga
mihi maioha Peter, ma te wa,” says Mr Wilson.

The process to appoint an interim Group Chief Financial Officer will begin shortly.
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